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Dear Jack,

1 am writing this letter to express my support for:the sequencing of the Nasonia genome.
The sequencing of this genome is compelling because it complements the honeybee |
genome sequence already produced at Baylor College of Medicine, provides insight into
the parasitic wasps, important for biological control of agricultural pests, and ﬁnally, has
the potential to be an excellent model for the study of polygenetic traits due to thc case of
genetic manipulation of a haplmd-dlplmd orgamsm

I wish you the best of luck in the approva] of th:s white paper.

Sincerely,

RICM: Gibbs, PhD

Director, Human Genome Sequencing Ccntcr A
Wofford Cain Professor of Molecular and Human Genctics



